LCMTA Meeting, February 9, 2024

Meeting was held at Kay Morton’s home with Judy Meyers presiding in the absence of President, Ruth Hilligoss.  Selah Newkirk was also in attendance.

Minutes and treasurer’s report were read and approved.

OLD BUSINESS:

MAP – Discussion as to how many students per teacher for the Honors and Honorable Mention.  If we use our usual 1/5, it makes a short recital.  We decided 2 per 5 students for Honors and 2 for Honorable Mention.  Those with a fraction over 5, one more student for whichever designation. There will be one recital, March 24 at 2:00.  Each teacher to bring TWO dozen cookies for each recital.   Judy will take care of the punch.

RIBBON FESTIVAL:   Selah did check with the Nazarene Church.  The fee will be $150, 4 rooms downstairs plus the sanctuary and the chapel upstairs.  Ribbon Festival May 10.  Two rooms for performance – upstairs.   Rhythm, Ear Training, Technic (scales only), Creative Arts.  We will have snacks which the students are to bring.  $10 per student to participate.

March 3 the deadline to register students for Playoffs which will be held March 17 at 7:00.

Next regular meeting, April 12 at Selah’s.

Respectfully submitted,

Kay Morton, Secretary


